
 
 

 

From: Stacey Silverstein 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Mandate concerns 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 8:46:17 AM 

As a parent of 2 young elementary aged children I am extremely upset and confused as to why mandating an EO 
vaccine is even being considered??  This vaccine has not even been around for a year now for adults. We have NO 
idea what the long term effects could have on children!  You will not be using my children as part of your political 
agenda here in Nevada.  This vaccine is also not necessary in children due to the fact that children are at a very low 
risk of infection, hospitalization and death. Let us the parents make the decision as to what we feel is best for our 
children!! 

Sent from my iPhone 


